REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Councillor Christine Thompson

DATE: August 21, 2017

SUBJECT: Report to Council

Congratulations to the Grand Forks Flying Club, and in particular Ann Gordon and James Traynor, for organizing the amazing Air Show in celebration of Canada's 150th. I want to also acknowledge the Penners who opened their hangar at the airport and offered respite from the sun to those in wheelchairs and seniors, including me and my husband.

I attended the July 16th meeting of the Phoenix Foundation. The Board will miss both Leda Leander and John Hole who have tendered their resignations.

July 15th, and at the invitation of the Sunshine Valley Women's Institute, along with Mayor Konrad, I attended the rededication of the quilt they had presented some years ago to the City and that had hung outside Council Chambers. At this time, it hangs on the first floor of Gallery 2.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Christine Thompson